]EIN FRASTRUCTURE
CONSULTING & ENGINEERING

July 15, 2025

Matt Grow

Airport Director

Ocala International Airport
750 SW 60™ Avenue
Ocala, FL 34474

Subject: Contract Extension

Dear Mr. Grow:

Our current contract with the City of Ocala expires on 7/19/2025. In the
contract, it identifies three(3) one-year renewals. We would like to formally
request that the City exercise one or more of these options to continue our long-
standing working relationship.

If you happen to have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call me at (850)
510-5525.

Respectfully,
;nff"a Structure ons:}t)ng & Engineering, LL.C

Dgug H
Vice President
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